

7th September 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are delighted to invite you and your child to join us at Goodwin Academy for our Year 7 Open Evening on Thursday 28th September 2022 from 5.00pm – 7.30pm.

Goodwin Academy is proud to be a member of the Thinking Schools Academy Trust, one of the top ranked multi-academy trusts in the country for the progress of secondary school students.

At Goodwin, we are committed to transforming the life chances of our students, ensuring that all are supported and encouraged to achieve their personal best. We deliver this through the BEST Agenda - 'Be Your Best' with BEST being an acronym for:

- B = Brilliance, where students will be supported to be brilliant in everything they do.
- E = Enrichment, where students will encounter a variety of educational opportunities outside of the classroom.
- S = Society, where students will be encouraged to develop as responsible, active and informed world citizens, demonstrating mutual respect, empathy and community spirit.
- T = Thinking, where students will join a global community of thinkers.

The evening will provide you with the opportunity to view our fantastic facilities, including our dance studio, AstroTurf and specialist teaching rooms, meet our dedicated team of teaching and support staff and hear from myself, from students and senior staff from Thinking Schools Academy Trust.

We are confident that Goodwin Academy will provide the best possible education and support for students of all abilities and backgrounds, and very much look forward to meeting you and your child as you prepare to embark on the next exciting phase of their education.

Yours faithfully,

Rachael Moon Headteacher